
New York Fed announces the establishment of the Committee of  
Auditor Advisors on TALF 

 
Since the inception of TALF, accounting firms have provided valuable advice to the New York 
Fed in the development of audit-related procedures to help ensure that assets posted as collateral 
are eligible under the terms of the program. 
 
The Committee of Auditor Advisors on TALF of the Federal Reserve Bank of New York has 
been established in order to formalize the collaboration between the New York Fed and the 
auditing community and to continue to provide guidance and advice to the New York Fed. The 
duties of the Committee shall be solely advisory and shall extend only to the submission of 
advice or recommendations to the New York Fed.  No determination of fact or policy shall be 
made by the Committee. 
 
























